
Glenn T. Suddaby was appointed United States District Judge for the Northern District of New
York on September 5, 2008.  Before his appointment, Judge Suddaby served as United States
Attorney for the Northern District of New York from October 2002 until his appointment to the
federal bench.

Judge Suddaby graduated from State University of New York at Plattsburgh with a B.A. in
Communications in 1980 and received his Juris Doctor from Syracuse University College of
Law in 1985.  In 2021, Judge Suddaby received an Honorary Degree of Laws from State
University of New York at Plattsburgh.  

Judge Suddaby has dedicated the majority of his career to public service.  He served as Assistant
District Attorney for Onondaga County from 1985-1989.  He then became a private legal
practitioner with the Menter Law Firm in Syracuse from 1989 to 1992.  In 1992, he was
appointed Chief of Homicide for the Onondaga County District Attorney’s Office and
subsequently served as First Chief Assistant District Attorney until 2002. 

During his tenure as U.S. Attorney, he served as Chair of the Attorney General’s Advisory
Committee on Border Protection & Immigration, was the U.S. Justice Department
Representative to the Integrated Border Law Enforcement effort with Canada, and received
numerous awards for his commitment to targeting public crime and corruption, including
receiving the U.S. Department of Justice Award for Public Service in 2001 for his efforts on
behalf of crime victims.  In May 2018, Judge Suddaby was presented with the New York State
Bar Association’s Robert L. Haig award for Outstanding Public Service.

In October 2023, Judge Suddaby was appointed as Chair of the Judicial Conference Committee
on Space and Facilities, and has served on the committee since 2018.


